
 

 
 

Littleworth Lockdown Legends 
During lockdown it has been 
wonderful to see our children engage 
in learning in a whole new way. We 
have been so impressed by the 
number of children that have 
engaged in all lessons and learning 
throughout the 8-week period. 
Today we celebrated their dedication 
and commitment with a Golden Gift 
… 84 children have been E1 learners 
during lockdown – what an amazing 
achievement!  
We have also recognised those 
children that we could see were 
trying really hard to engage in 
learning during the final 3 weeks of 
remote learning. Each week those 
children were added to the 
‘Littleworth Wonder Wheel’ which 
randomly selected 10 children each 
week to receive a Purple Prize. 
We also want to thank Tesco for 
supporting us in our mission to 
recognize the children that have 
been amazing. 
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Internet Safety 
As a parent or carer you play a key role 
in helping your child to stay safe online. 
You don’t need to be an expert on the 
internet to help keep your child stay 
safe online. The links below are to 
advice and resources to support you, as 
you support your child to use the 
internet safely, responsibility and 
positively. 
 
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-
centre/parents-and-carers  
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-
children-safe/online-safety/  
 
Children use the internet in different 
ways. Whatever their age, the link 
below can help you to find out more 
about what they might be doing online 
and give you practical advice on the 
steps you can take as a parent to keep 
them safe in their digital world. 
 
https://www.internetmatters.org/adv
ice/  

 Up Coming Dates 
26/03/21 - Break up for Easter holiday 
12/04/21 - Back to school 
03/05/21 – Mayday – school closed 
28/05/21 – Break up for half term 
07/06/21 – Back to school 
16/07/21 – Break up for Summer holiday 
 
*A Trust INSET day is due to take place 
during the summer term, as soon as we 
know the date, we will let you know. 
 

Baby News …. 
I am sure you will join us in 
congratulating Mr Brightmore and 
his partner on the safe arrival of 
their beautiful baby boy Freddie. 
We have seen many photos and I 
can assure you that he has the 
most amazing smile. 
Miss Chessman is also eagerly 
anticipating the new addition to 
her family, due later in the 
summer. We wish her well and 
look forward to sharing our 
congratulations. 
Risk Assessment  
As always, our most up-to-date 
risk assessment can be found on 
the school website. If any changes 
are made, this will always be 
updated for you to access.  
You can find it using the following 
link:  
https://www.littleworth.outwood.c
om/covid-19  
 
 
 

Finally… A huge thank you to all 
parents & carers! Thank you for going 
'Above & Beyond' to support your 
children to return ‘Back To School’ 
safely! 
 

 
 

 
 

Welcome Back 
We have had a fantastic start 
back to school and are so 
incredibly proud of every 
single child. It has been a 
pleasure to see so many 
smiling faces across the 
academy and the children 
immersed so enthusiastically in 
their learning. We would like 
to say a huge thank you to all 
our parents and carers for 
your continued support 
throughout lockdown and our 
return to school. Thank you 
for helping to prevent the 
spread of Covid-19, by 
ensuring that only one adult 
drops off and collects and for 
wearing masks when on 
school site at all times (unless 
exempt).  
 


